
 

April 27, 2022 

 

Representative Rosa DeLauro      Representative Tom Cole 

Chairwoman        Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations      Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives      U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515      Washington, D.C. 20515 

 
   
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Cole: 

I am requesting funding for the Gundersen Tri-County Hospital Solar Array Upgrade and Renovation for 

fiscal year 2023. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Gundersen Tri-County Hospital, 

located at 18601 Lincoln St, Whitehall, WI 54773 

The funding would be used for the purchasing and installation of solar panels. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ron Kind 

Member of Congress 


